
 

Did You See
This?
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what's happening
at Murray State!

   
Murray State College Board of Regents Chair Retires

Congratulations, to Murray State College Board of Regent Chair Suzie
Brewster for her two years of service as chair.

She began her appointed as a regent by Governor Fallin in 2017; her full
term will expire in 2024.



Thank You!

"We're very grateful to have Suzie Brewster serve as the Murray
State College Board of Regents Chair for the last two years. Her

leadership has guided us towards our successes and
partnerships."

-- Dr. Tim Faltyn
Murray State College President

Murray State College Board of Regents Meeting

On Tuesday evening, the Board of
Regents had the special
opportunity to tour the new Murray
State College Shotgun Training
Facility for the shotgun team.



 
Murray State College OTA Program Accreditation

The Murray State College
Occupational Therapy Assistant
Program (OTA) passed their
accreditation on-site evaluations for
the 2018 compliance standards.

The next program accreditation on-
site visit will be in 2029-2030.

Click Here to Read More About
the Program

 
ESRO Food MOU Signing

Murray State College and ESRO
Food have partnered to work
together to train current staff and
Murray State students in machine
maintenance safe food handling
and other relevant topics for the
industry.

 

http://www.mscah.org/ota-home.html


MSC Executive Director of Student Affairs Attends
Marine Corps Educator's Workshop

Murray State's Executive Director of Student Affairs Quinton Jones traveled to San
Diego, CA, to attend the Marine Corps Recruit Depot 2023 Educator's Workshop.

This workshop provides educators from priority colleges and universities with an
opportunity to learn how Marine officers are recruited, trained and developed into
leaders from a pool of highly qualified college students.

 
Incoming MSC Freshman Bullrider Qualifies for National

High School Rodeo Finals
 

Incoming MSC freshman Ky Parrish
placed second in the average at the
California High School Rodeo Finals.
He qualified for the National High
School Rodeo Association Finals in
Gillette, Wyoming, in July.

He is from Okiah, California and will
be attending MSC this fall.
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